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2/10/2020 

Dear Families, 

We have had a lovely week in school, the children are working hard and I have seen some fantastic Maths 
work going on with our new scheme ‘Power Maths’.  

The second reading from this week’s Sunday Mass is from Philippians 4:6-9, it is very appropriate: 

Do not worry about anything. But pray and ask God for everything you need. And when you 
pray, always give thanks. And God’s peace will keep your hearts and minds in Christ Jesus. 
The peace that God gives is so great that we cannot understand it. 

The Gospel, Matthew 21:33-43, tells us about ‘the cornerstone’ - the most important stone 
in building construction. The church is not just for people who always seem to say or do the 
right things and follow rules, it is for everyone. We can rejoice in the fact that God gives us 
second chances! 

 

 

 

 

Next week we begin a project to replace the majority of the roof of the school so please be aware that there 
will be contractors on site and the staff car park will be used for the site equipment for approximately the 
next 10 weeks. The running of the school should not be interrupted too much apart from hearing some 
footsteps from above! 

Many parents and children have commented on how pleased they are to see people wearing masks on the 
playground so please continue with this effort to keep each other safe, it is much appreciated. We have once 
again had no confirmed COVID cases so let’s keep up our efforts! 

Have a great weekend, 

Best wishes 

Miss Ridyard 
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